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From: Mike Kohn
To: City of Madison Police and Fire Commission
Subject: New Chief Of Police
Date: Monday, July 14, 2025 9:38:18 AM

You don't often get email from yellowlabone@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Dear Commissioners,

Interim Chief of Police John Patterson is the most qualified of the three candidates to be our
Chief of Police for Madison, Wisconsin.

A Proud American,
Mike Kohn DVM
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